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            Hopefully everyone has already 
received a note about this. The form is 
reprinted below and it is definitely NOT 
too late to join in. The format will be as 
usual with any proceeds going to the 
Millennium Celebrations. For those new 
to the Safari Supper, notification of venue 
usually happens on the day, so do not 
worry if you have not heard anything until 
then. I am looking forward to seeing lots 
of you on the 24th of June. 

Name:…………………………………………………………….. 
Telephone Number:…………………………………………….. 
I/We would like to come to the Safari Supper. 
I/We would like to host one of the courses. 
Any special dietary needs:……………………………………. 
…………………………………………………………………….. 
Return to Monica Pipe, Poplar Farm or ring (01473) 785272 

 


